
Welcome to North Central from your PTO! 

Hello Panther Families,  

At North Central, all parents, guardians, teachers and staff are 
automatically members of the PTO, and we are thrilled to have 
you as part of this team! Whether you’re able 
to give lots of time to volunteer or just have an 
hour or two, there’s an opportunity that’s right 
for you! sign up for the PTO Volunteer 
mailing list:   

In fact, your first opportunity to help and get involved is right around the 
corner during Panther Prep on July 27th! Scan this QR code and follow the 
link get more information and to sign up for a volunteer shift – it’s a great way 
to start off the 2023-2024 school year!  

Stay Up-to-Date on PTO Happenings: 
Here are some ways you can keep on top of all the PTO happenings: 

• Read the Monthly PTO Newsletter coming your way on ParentSquare! This newsletter 
is a monthly digest of information highlighting ways to be involved. 

• Follow us on social media for updates, info and glimpses into life at NC: 
Facebook - @ptonorthcentral  Instagram - @northcentral_pto 

We are Funded by Your Donations: The NC PTO does not do any fund raisers! This means we 
rely on the donations and generosity of our NC community to fund teacher grants, student 
support that impacts all students and other ways to build our school 
community. Every donation of any amount makes a difference. You can 
donate via the QR code below, send a check payable to NC PTO, 1801 E 86th 
St. Indianapolis, IN 46240, or drop off your check at the PTO table at Panther 
Prep on Thursday, July 27th.  

North Central PTO has a solid tradition of supporting our school to make it an amazing place for 
our students and staff. Thank you for helping to build such an amazing community!  

Gratefully,  

Lisa Osterman and Kristen Moreland 
PTO Co-Presidents  
PTONorthCentral@gmail.com 

 




